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In March, Dr. Kennon Callahan presented Stewardship is Living in Hope as a conference

-wide seminar. Here I will share some of what we experienced. 
 

ñMay the God of Hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, by the power of 

the Holy Spirit you overflow with Hope.ò Romans 15:13 
 

People who overflow with hope overflow with generous giving. God encourages us to be 

generous stewards with the persons of hope God gives us. 
 

In our time, people look for congregations who share grace, peace, and hope. As stewards 

of grace, we can help people experience compassion, forgiving, mercy, kindness, and love. 

As stewards of peace, we share calm, contentment, community, and serenity. Stewards of 
hope cultivate in others a sense of assurance, confidence, encouraging, and growing               

forward. 
 

Congregations who share grace, peace, and hope grow generous givers. 
 

Motivations for giving include compassion, community, hope, challenge, reasonability, and 

commitment. 
 

In the church culture of the past, challenge, reasonability, and commitment motivated              
giving. 
 

In our day, compassion, community, and hope are the primary motivations for giving. 
Among millennials, hope and reasonability are motivators. 
 

We grow generous givers when there is a motivational match between the congregationôs 
key leader and grass roots givers. 
 

The more hope, the more giving. 

The more shepherding, the less bickering. 

The more shepherding, the more giving. 
People live in hope. People give in hope. 
 

In our technological culture, people live in excellent sprinter ways and give in excellent 
sprinter ways. Sprinters give in sprinter ways of short term, highly intensive, and near the 

time at hand, rather than the solid marathon runner ways of routine, regular, weekly, and 

monthly. 
 

Strong, healthy congregations in our time share ministry in more one time, seasonal, and 

short term ways and less in long term, weekly, and monthly ways. 
 

Churches who focus primarily on people giving to the annual budget will miss the                   

generosity of people who give in other ways. 
 

Develop opportunities for the primary ways excellent sprinters give: 

Spontaneous ï Impulsive giving to a worthwhile cause which helps people directly. 

Offer three in a year and we help persons discover generosity. 
Major Community Sundays ï Beyond Easter & Christmas Eve, add 

two Sundays each year to offerings. These major community Sundays 

have broad appeal with family and friends: help with a specific life 
stage, dealing with human hurt or hope, community interest. Offer a 

warm welcome and help people experience grace, peace, and hope. 
              

Continue on page 2... 
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Dates to Remember: 
May 1  Pre-Conference Training at Aldersgate UMC, 3:00 p.m. 

May 2  Imagine No Malaria Spirit Night, Zaxbyôs in York, 5:00-8:00 p.m.  

   (you do not have to mention INM, just show up during this time!) 

May 10-20 General Conference 

May 26 District Send Off Gathering at India Hook UMC 

  9:30 a.m. Gathering 

  10:00 a.m. Worship 

June 5-8 Annual Conference 

June 22 Moving Day 

Pray for General Conference which is May 10-20 in Portland, OR. The District Office will be 

open by appointment only May 9-20 while Lollie attends General Conference. Please contact 

Joe to make an appointment. Also remember in prayer the SC Annual Conference June 5-8 in 

Florence. 

 

Our giving to connectional ministries makes a difference in peopleôs lives. Rock Hill District 

churches have already given 20.26% toward our 2016 apportionments. Your faithfulness in 

this is appreciated. 

Continued from front pageé Major Project: Offer opportunities for people to step up their giving to projects with 
balance, integrity, and broad based appeal. 

Enduring: Many people give to endowments which fund causes they support. 
Dr. Callahan gave practical insights into these and other aspects of stewardship. Much of what he shared is available in his 

books. I close this report on this yearôs Stewardship Summit with some of Dr. Callahanôs quotes: 

 ñWe are generous stewards of joy and peace.ò 

ñPositive reinforcement raises more generosity any day than negative reinforcement every day.ò 

ñWith encouragement people grow; under threat people wither.ò 

ñPeople give more money when they are having fun. The kingdom of God is like a wedding feast, a great banquet.ò 

ñSay óThank youô & óWell doneô.ò 

ñFor every $1 given, create $3 of goodwill.ò    Joe 

Imagine No Malaria 

Many thanks to everyone that attended Bob Evans Spirit Day on 4/25. So many of our churches were                   

represented! The next spirit night is Monday, 5/2 at Zaxbyôs in York from 5-8pm. 10% of proceeds will be 

donated to INM. 
 

Churches are to return the Pledge Form showing what has been given to date and what is anticipated to be 

given in the next year. See the form in this newsletter (page 5). Pastor, church council chair, and treasurer 

should all sign the pledge. Forms can be submitted to the district office or at Annual Conference. 
 

Digital Age will headline a free concert (page 8) on Tuesday, June 7th at Annual Conference as we celebrate 

our work in raising money for Imagine No Malaria. A love offering toward INM will be accepted, but          

admission is free! 
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Aldersgate UMC, 2115 Celanese Road, Rock Hill, will be having a                          

gospel sing on Saturday, June 18 at 7 pm, featuring Carmen and 

Bobby Hodge from Hartsville, SC.   The public is invited.   Admission is 

free, but a love offering will be taken.   Refreshments will be served                

after the concert.   
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Trinity UMC ïYork are also placing                     

number 1 fingers around their church to           

remind everyone giving $10=1 net=1 life! 

Save 

your 

change! 

Save a  

life! 

Kings Mtn. Chapel UMC has 
been saving their change 
since the beginning of the 
year. When memberôs red 
solo cups were filled with 

their spare change,                
they would bring them                

on Sundayôs to dump in the 
Imagine No More Malaria            
5 gallon bucket and then 

take their empty cups back 
home to fill up again!  

 
They met their goal of 

$1,500. Way to go! 
 

Pennies does 
 make dollars! 

Trinity UMC -York will host ñSpirit Nightò 

at ZaxbyôsðYork on  

Monday, May 2, 2016, 5-8 p.m. 

 

10% of proceeds during this date and time 

will go to Trinityôs Imagine No More                   

Malaria fundraiser!  

 

Eat with us and help support saving lives! 

 
Thank you Zaxbyôs-York!  
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Rock Hill District 
United  

Methodist Women  

Congratulations Rock Hill District 
 United Methodist Women! 

 

You were the largest district                          

represented at the UMW Retreat,                  

Lake Junaluska on April 30th!  

2016 District UMW A Day Apart Service 
 

On April 16th, the Rock Hill District United              

Methodist Women held their Day Apart Service,               

a day to come together to be inspired, to grow closer 

to God and to each other at Kings Mountain Chapel 

UMC-York. 

 

Guest speaker, Rev. Carly Wicklund, Associate      

Pastor, Shandon UMC-Columbia spoke on Isaiah 40 

and how this relates to the one thousand year flood 

disaster in the midlands last fall. She shared with all 

where victims of the flood had been, where they are 

at today and where they are going. She also shared 

there is still much need such as, monetary                    

donations, furniture, clothing, food, health kits to list 

a few.  

 

Rev. Wicklund has personally witnessed the greatest 

commandment to love one another come to life. 

Neighbors of all walks of life, some who know each 

other and strangers coming together to help and still 

help to this day.  

 

If you want to know how you can continue to help 

with the flood recovery, contact the district office for                       

information. 
 
 

L-R, Rev. Carly Wicklund, 

Associate Pastor, Shandon 

UM C - C o l u m b i a  a n d             

Rev. Brian Preveaux,             

Kings Mtn. Chapel UMC-
York serving communion. 

Great attendance by many throughout the 

Rock Hill District. Special guests,                        

Rev. Joe Long, District Superintendent and 

Mrs. Kathy Jo Long and                                       

Mr. and Mrs. Wicklund,                                        
Rev. Wicklundôs parents.  


